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COMBINED GRANDPARENTS’ AND HARMONY DAY  
MONDAY MARCH 22 

F ROM 1:30PM - A  L L    W E L C O M E   ! 
 
To our dear families, grandparents and friends, 
We would like to invite you to our beautiful school on Monday 22 March to join us in 
celebrating our combined Grandparents’ Day, Harmony Day and Anti-Bullying day. 
Harmony Day is all about togetherness and kindness, about sharing experience and 
knowledge and about coming together. In a small but meaningful way, this day of 
celebration and respect for diversity, works to create the conditions that erase fear and 
create friendships. This goes hand in hand with our values for Grandparents Day.  This year, 
we celebrate 21 amazing years of Harmony Day! Grandparents Day celebrates the 
incredible role our grandparents and older people have as our unsung heros in our society - 
both the things they have done, and the things they keep doing. We would like to see as 
many of our grandparents as possible, to help us join in the celebrations of Grandparents’ 
and Harmony Day. Of course the entire concept of acceptance and harmony and valuing 
the experience of life goes hand in hand with our Anti-Bullying beliefs and Wallacia Public 
School values.  
 
The kids will be engaging in a range of activities through the day focused on the themes 
from the day. 
We will be welcoming the community into the grounds from 1:30 p.m. We have to ensure 
our COVID safety plan is followed. This means that all visitors need to follow the DoE 
physical distancing policy of 1.5m at all times from all other adults. All adults must sign in 
using the Service NSW QR Code and then also sign in via a paper hard copy Sign In sheet. 
Visitors will be asked to find a seat (in the silver seating area) for our School Harmony / 
Grand Parents Day address. This will be followed by a (Physical distancing) family picnic 
lunch at around 1:45p.m. where we encourage everyone to stay and enjoy each other’s 
company for the rest of the afternoon.  
 
Students, Grandparents, Parents, families and friends are encouraged to wear ORANGE 
clothing on the day to celebrate the Harmony Day aspect of the occasion, which signifies 
the harmonious nature of our multicultural school values and beliefs.  
 
Warm regards 
WPS team  
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